POLICY FOR CANCELLATIONS

Effective June 09, 2023, the following comes into effect:

1. The patient must cancel 48hrs prior to scheduled
appointment or a $50 fee will be charged. If there is more
than 1 cancellation, you will be charged a $50 fee for each
additional cancellation.

2. The third time you cancel, you may be asked to find a new
oral surgeon that best suits you needs.

Please be advised that this policy will be enforced. We
encourage you not to cancel your appointment!

Thank you,
Ramapo Oral Surgery and Staff
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